

NOVEMBER 1998 Chapter Number 9022

Director
Clark McEwen

Assistant Director
Dave Wallace

Newsletter Editor Tracee McEwen

Newsletter Printing Mum's Tattoo

> Photographer Norm Hill

Promotions Terry Rea

Road Captain Dan McNeil

Sargeant of Arms John MacArthur

Ladies of Harley Sandra Anderson Diane Bye Jeanette Wilkins

Secretary/Treasurer Lee Andreasen

c/o Trev Deeley Motorcycles 2375 Boundary Road Vancouver, B.C. V5M 4W5 Tel: (604) 291-2453 Fax: (604) 294-3704



From the Sponsor...

On behalf of the entire team at Trev Deeley's, I would like to take this time to thank Jim and Elaine Norman for all their time and efforts over the past few years.

Jim has directed this Vancouver Chapter with care and concern and always made it fun. We are all excited for Jim regarding his promotion with Canada Post, however that meant a re-location change up to Prince George. We know we will still be in touch in the future.

Our store and chapter are very excited about this recent appointment of Clark McEwen as Director. Clark has a tremendous team of officers to work along with and will get full support from this store. He has some great ideas with lots of energy and enthusiasm.

Jim and Elaine will be moving up north in the New Year. They are deserving Life Members of our Chapter. Please thank them along with us for their hard work and the friendship we've developed over the years.

Darwin Osarchuk

From the Director...



For those of you that don't know me, my name is Clark McEwen and I am the new Director of the Vancouver HOG Chapter.

Firstly, I'd like to personally thank Jim and Elaine for their years of service to the chapter. Jim has been very instrumental to the growth and development of the Vancouver chapter and has left some very large boots to fill. I wish the Normans all the best.

Secondly, I'd like to say how much I'm looking forward to working with the Vancouver HOG Chapter. I think we've got a great sponsor and executive and I know we will do our best to promote safe, fun riding and any other activities that our members want. If you have any ideas or comments feel free to let us know. I can be reached at: Phone/Fax: (604) 599-9237 or E-mail: cmcewen@direct.ca

Ladies of Harley

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Sandra Anderson, Diane Bye and Jeanette Wilkins as Ladies of Harley Officers (LOH). This is an area that has been missing in our Chapter and we are looking forward to their input!

Sergeant at Arms

I am pleased to announce the appointment of John (Mac) MacArthur as Sergeant at Arms.

I know that Mac will help us out in the future as he always has in the past.

continued on page 2